
 

DC/LL 27.03.18 
Revised Schedule for Swimming Lessons 

 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

 

Owing to adverse snowy weather conditions, our first Year 4 swimming group was 

unable to attend one of their swimming lessons on 2nd March 2018 at New Milton 

Health and Leisure Centre. As a result, we have arranged for an additional swimming 

lesson to be added on Friday 15th June 2018. 

 

In light of this, please find detailed below a revised schedule of dates for each learning 

group. Children will be swimming each afternoon from 1.30 p.m. - 2.30 p.m., leaving 

school at 12.50pm. We will travel by coach to the swimming pool and back, and will 

be back in school before home time on the following dates: 

 

Year 4 Week 1 Week 2  Week 3  Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 

Learning Group: 

Mrs Craddock 

 Friday 

20.04.18 

Friday 

27.04.18 

Learning Group: 

Mrs Graves 

Friday 

04.05.18 

Friday 

11.05.18 

Friday 

18.05.18 

Friday 

25.05.18 

Friday 

08.06.18 

Friday 

15.06.18 

 

Reminder: Kit for Swimming: 

 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a suitable bag with the following: 

 A clean towel 

 For boys – trunks/swim shorts (Long Bermuda style shorts can be difficult to 

swim in) 

 For girls – one piece swimming costume 

 A snack for after swimming – the children get very hungry. 

 Swimming hats are not compulsory, but recommended, for all children with 

long hair. 

 Swimming goggles are not provided, so if your child needs them please send 

them in (we have found that the children benefit greatly from using goggles). 

 

We are delighted that this additional swimming session could be accommodated by 

New Milton Health and Leisure Centre and the swimming coaches.  

 

Please can you make a note of these amendments to the original schedule and if you 

have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Deborah Craddock 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader 


